GSA

June 22, 2015

Katherine Levy

Alpha Safe and Vault, Inc.
1656 Gelding Lane
Vienna, VA 22182

Dear Ms. Levy:

You are receiving this letter because you are a qualified manufacturer of GSA Approved
security equipment under one of the following Federal Specifications:

AA-F-358
AA-F-363
AA-C-2859

ISOO Notice 2014-02 requires GSA Approved containers be purchased through GSA Global
Supply using the IDIQ contract and the associated National Stock Number.

As of August 1, 2015, the GSA Approval label can only be applied to containers provided
through contract with GSA Global Supply unless authorized specifically by GSA. GSA Approval
Labels cannot be applied to containers purchased using other methods such as open market
purchases or other Non-GSA Government contracts unless specifically authorized by GSA’s
contracting office in writing. Failure to adhere to this requirement will be considered a failure to
comply with the retention of qualification requirements and will result in removal from the
Qualified Products List and subsequent cancellation of your GSA contract.

This applies to all containers supplied in accordance with the Federal Specifications identified
above.

If you have any questions, please contact me by E:Mail at Christopher.pollock@gsa.gov or by
phone at (703) 605-9256.

Sincerely,

Christopher Pollock

Electrical Engineer

Engineering and Cataloging Division (QSDEC)
General Services Administration



